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Polycystic Ovary Syndrome (PCOS) contributes to the
chronic disease epidemic and presents a significant
global health challenge. PCOS affects 8-13% of women,
and it usually presents in adolescence with a complex
mixture of symptoms that result from underlying
metabolic and endocrine disturbance. 

This Special Issue would like to invite research directed
to investigating the metabolic aspects of PCOS,
particularly those that address evidence–practice gaps.
We encourage the submission of a wide range of related
research topics. This could include discovery research
to help understand the pathophysiological causes and
mechanisms of PCOS, clinical research to improve
diagnosis and management, clinical trials focused on
integrated multiomics, the assessment of wearable,
digital, personalized monitoring technology, or research
investigating the bidirectional relationships between
insulin resistance, chronic inflammation, and
hyperandrogenism. We welcome original papers and
reviews.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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